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I disagree with a cell tower being installed on State Route 2194. My family and I 
live on a farm near the farm where the tower is proposed to be built. Once the 
tower is in operation it may release radioactivity that could be dangerous to our 
environment. We most certainly will not enjoy the bllnking lights on the tower. 

It seems to me that no consideration was given to the many residents living in the 
area where the tower is proposed to be built. It is not just my family, but most all 
the people in this area, disagree with the company's selection for the tower. I 
believe most anyone would object to a cell tower being erected in his beautiful! 
country residential area. This neighborhood has no room for a commercial tower. 

Please consider our issues against the tower location and choose another place to 
build it. 

Sincerely 
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